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Idaho's Judicial Branch is working on a prioritization plan for supporting the needs of its local courts over
the next three years.

Through June 20, if you visit a county courthouse on court business you may be invited to fill out a brief
survey about your experiences interacting with Idaho’s state courts. You'll be asked for your insights
and ideas on maintaining an accessible, fair court system that is responsive to the needs of our
communities.

The information collected will be used to shape court priorities and improve court services. Responses
will be kept anonymous.

Your voice is essential to the future of your courts! Please consider completing this survey if you have
the chance. Thank you.

Source URL: https://isc.idaho.gov/Survey
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